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Healthcare Professionals will not be Allowed to Resign for
3 Months

31 Mar 2020

Turkey's Directorate General for Health Services of the Ministry of Health has issued the Circular Letter numbered
54718026 ("Circular") on 27 March 2020.

In accordance with the above-mentioned Circular, until further notice, healthcare professionals who work in any of
the institutions or organizations within public and private sectors will not be allowed to resign from their duties/jobs for
3 months due to the COVID-19 outbreak.

The full text of the Circular is available at this link (only available in Turkish).
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